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The funeral of Father Gareth will take place at 11am on Wednesday 22 of August. 
 
A Book of Condolence will be in the transept. 
 
A few pews will be reserved for those people who find standing for any length of 
time an issue as it is expected that the Church will be full. 
 
There will be light refreshments in the garden following the service. 


